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February 2019 
 
 

Dear Webberville Community Schools, 
 
In order to promote higher education and to encourage individuals to enter the emergency 
services fields, The Leroy Township Firefighter’s Association would like to advise you of 
the availability of the Gregory Flynn Memorial Scholarship.  This $500 scholarship is being 
awarded to a qualifying student from Webberville Community Schools who desires to 
pursue further education in the fields of Criminal Justice, Fire Sciences, or Emergency 
Medical Services.   
 
In order to be considered for this scholarship, we ask that applicants complete the 
application form, as well as a letter that briefly describes their educational and career 
goals.  Documents must be submitted by the deadline established by the counseling office. 
 
 
We thank you for interest and look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Leroy Township Firefighter’s Association 
 
 
 
     


